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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 12:27 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Rosario, Rosalie B del


Cc: Naseem Alston; Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO: WR I&S section


Thanks Garwin. Rosalie is reviewing it, so there likely will be a couple versions to merge

or at least crosswalk, but that's the way this sucker is going to go.


Rosalie,

If you haven't already making 2nd round comments/edits, please use the attached

version here.


Thanks,

Brian


On Wed, May 8, 2019 at 12:17 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Brian,


I completed my review of the subject doc and saved it i the ROCON drive at S:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.8-2.9


Integration and Synthesis and Conclusion\2.8 Integration and Synthesis ELLROTT WR V2.rd bje-GY


Hopefully that doesn't result in version control issues.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



